
 

 

Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 18(3)(b) of the Waste Water Discharge 

(Authorisation) Regulations 2007, as amended. 

10/03/2014 

Dear Mr. Dara White, 

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration 
named Kilworth (Co. Cork), Reg. No. D0334-01. 

Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the 
view that the documentation does not comply with Regulation 16 of the Waste Water 
Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007, as amended. 

You are therefore required, in accordance with Regulation 18(3)(b) of the Regulations, to 
take steps to supply the information detailed below: 

REGULATION 16 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

 Provide an updated agglomeration map to include the waste water treatment plant in 

the red line boundary. 

 
Please supply the information by 04/04/2014. Please note that all maps/drawings should not 
exceed A3 in size. Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to 
the Inspector Loretta Joyce at 01 268 0100 or to OCLR Admin Team E. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Loretta Joyce 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing, Research & Resource Use 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 01 268 0100  
 


